
 

 

 

To the Entry Clearance Officer 

Zengjian Lou - Business Visitor 

The University of Kent would like to invite Zengjian Lou to visit our Canterbury campus 
from August 10 and August 18, 2024. Zengjian Lou has indicated their intention to leave 
the UK at the end of the period of the visit.  The purpose of the visit is: 
 

To attend the International Workshop on Operator Theory and its Applications 
(IWOTA 2024) that was arranged before arrival in the UK. 
 

IWOTA 2024 takes place August 12-16 (https://blogs.kent.ac.uk/iwota2024/). It is the 
35th workshop in the IWOTA series, see IWOTA Wikipedia. It will bring together 
researchers in mathematics and related areas for an exchange of results and methods, 
and for tracing the future development in operator theory, complex analysis, harmonic 
analysis, linear algebra, random matrix theory, mathematical physics, and their 
applications. 
 
The University is not hosting a formal research project for the visitor and they will not be 
working under the control of the University.  Zengjian Lou will not be employed by the 
University of Kent and will not receive pay from a UK source. 
 
Yours faithfully

 
 
 

 
 
 

The University accepts no liability for the statements or information contained in this reference 
although they are correct to the best of my belief.  
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